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Dear Parents/Carers, 

VE Day Celebrations 2025 

On Thursday 8th May 2025, people across the country are being invited to come together to celebrate the 80th 

anniversary of Victory in Europe Day (VE Day). VE Day marks 80 years since the end of the Second World War in Europe. 

In order to commemorate this historical event, our pupils will be taking part in a wide range of activities, with their classes, 

to learn about the events that led up to VE Day, the celebrations that took place and the impact that this had on the 

United Kingdom.  

 

As part of the celebrations on the 8th May, we are inviting all pupils to come to school wearing:  

Red, white and blue party clothes which reflect the period and represent the colours of the United Kingdom. 

Pupils should not wear:  

• Football/Sports Kits 

• Dress-up costumes such as superheroes, princesses etc 

 

In addition to the activities that will take place throughout the day, we will also be serving a special celebration VE day 

lunch. A menu will be sent out closer to the time. 

 

In the afternoon, the pupils, staff and governors will gather for a celebration assembly where the pupils will showcase 

their work.  

We have limited space for parents to attend this section of the day so if you would like to attend, please sign up using the 

following link by Friday 2nd May.  VE Day Celebration Assembly (Preview)  

 

Due to limited space, we will limit the number of parents attending to 25.  

Please note: 

• Buggies will not be allowed in the hall; these will need to be left outside.  

• We will only be able to allocate 1 seat per adult and any younger children in attendance, with their parents, will 

need to sit on an adult’s lap, not in an allocated seat. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please see a senior leader at the gate in the mornings.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs P Ratel & Ms J Harvey  

Mrs Patel and Ms Harvey 

Deputy Headteachers 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=shell&origin=NeoPortalPage&subpage=design&id=FZ4GfsZWt0uwXdAtbrduWsCxP3V-Ly9Lt4XhOndFZcpUMEs0QTAxTDJGT0RKOEREVTRFUTFUNFowSSQlQCN0PWcu&analysis=false&topview=Preview

